
                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

What's On in Repps with Bastwick 

 Repps with Bastwick 

 Farmers Market 

 

Every 4th Saturday in the month 
 

Playing Field, Village Hall 

 

Afternoon Tea 

26th October, 23rd November,  
14th December 

 
Village Hall at 2.30 pm 

 

A Taste of Jazz 

 

Friday 10th November 
 
3 course meal and evening entertainment 

 

 

 

 

Repps with Bastwick Parish Council 
Newsletter Autumn 2017  

Issue 12 
 

Produced on behalf of Repps with Bastwick Parish Council.  

 
Recycling News 

 
Please continue to recycle your 
glass and textiles in the bins at 
the Village Hall and help raise 

funds for the benefit of the 
village. 

Many thanks to those already 
using them. 

 

 

CONTACT DETAILS FOR YOUR PARISH COUNCILLORS 
 

Chair:  Fred Sharman T: 01692 670061 E: f.sharman@btinternet.com 
Vice Chair: Thomas Ellis T: 01692 671823 E: tomellis29@hotmail.co.uk 

Andrew Wright T: 01692 670774 E: wright.72.btinternet.com  
Alison McTaggart T: 01692 670439 E: alitag@btinternet.com 

David Burrage T: 01692 670534 E: dawn.cottage@hotmail.com 
John Mitchell T: 01692 670521 E: johnmitchell@afiweb.net 

Philip Shreeve E: philip.shreeve@hotmail.com 
Clerk:  Claudia Dickson T: 07769 972902 E: reppspc@yahoo.com 

http://reppscumbastwickpc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/parish-council 
 

Council Clerk:   Sarah Welsh 01493 730594 Email: 

reppsclerk@yahoo.com 

 

NCC.  Michael R H Carttiss, Melrose, Main Road, Filby, NR29 

3HN. 01493 368238 

 e-mail  michael.carttiss@norfolk.gov.uk 

GYBC.  Barry G Coleman,Thurne Rise, Martham, NR29 4PU. 

01493 740782.  

 e-mail  barry_g_coleman@hotmail.com 

  Mary Coleman, 5 Thurne Rise, Martham, NR29 

4PU. 01493 740782   

e-mail  mary.coleman@talk21.com 

 
 
           

 
 

Allotment rents are due from 

the 6th October. Anyone 

interested in an allotment 

please contact the Clerk. 

Haydn Thirtle is the new Repps 
with Bastwick County Councillor.   

His contact details are: 
Tel: 01493 368250    Email: 

haydn.thirtle.cllr@norfolk.gov.uk 

The Parish Council have purchased the BT phone box on 

Church Road and are in the process of buying a 

defibrillator to be sited in the box  



Post Office 

The Post Office is now open in the 
Village Hall on Wednesday mornings.  

Please use it or it will close. 



 

http://reppscumbastwickpc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/parish-council
mailto:michael.carttiss@norfolk.gov.uk


Repps with Bastwick Sewage Scheme 

A representative from Anglian Water addressed to the Parish Council at the July meeting.  They thanked the 

village for their tolerance and patience during the over running work.  They have been treated very well by 

residents.  There should be no more traffic lights on the A149 and all the construction work should have been 

finished by the end of September.  They were hoping to turn the whole system on earlier than planned but UK 

Power Networks have had a problem isolating a transformer so the switch on may not happen before the 

original date of January 2018. 

The workmen completing the sewage scheme very kindly constructed the new trod path from the bus shelter 

to the lay by on the A149.  A request was put to Anglian Water for a further trod path from the lay by to Tower 

Road but that had to be referred to Head Office and the Parish Council have not heard anything more. 

******************************************************** 

Repps Fuel Allotment Charity 

Applications are invited from parishioners who wish to be considered for a winter fuel allowance 

payment.  Applicants must be resident within the parish, and have been so for the last 3 years.  

Applicants must also be in receipt of the State Pension. 

Applications should be made to either the Clerk or trustees Andrew Wright, The Chalet, Low 

Road, or Alison McTaggart, White House Farm, Tower Road, and should be received no later 

than the 30th November 2017. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Parish Council continue to report issues with highways, flooding, hedges, grass cutting, potholes, street 

lighting and more, to the relevant authorities to be dealt with.  Don't forget you can report these issues 

directly yourself - see the 'Report It' page on the website for further information: 

http://reppscumbastwickpc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/report-it    

The parish councillors continue to offer their comments about planning applications, but it is the Borough 

Council or Broads Authority who make the decision to approve or object to a planning application.  Parish 

Council meetings take place in the Village Hall. The next meeting will be held on Tuesday 7th November at 8 

pm. Please see the website for Agendas, Minutes and other documents and information.  Members of the 

public are welcome and have an opportunity to put their questions, concerns and views to the Council. 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 
Deadline for receipt of items for next newsletter is 15th November 2017 e-mail: reppspc@yahoo.com 

We reserve the right to edit or omit any submissions. 
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